
I, John Watt of Fluoride Free WA Inc., PO Box 8009, Subiaco East, WA 6008, 
treasurer@fluoridefreewa.org, in the State of Western Australia, am the promoter of this 
petition which contains                 signatures. 

 

PETITION IN RELATION TO EVIDENCE OF INJURY TO UNBORN CHILDREN 
To the President and Members of the Legislative Council of the Parliament of Western Australia 
in Parliament assembled. 

We the undersigned are requesting the Minister of Health to – 
1. direct the Secretary of Health to cause WA Health to publish notices warning each woman 

who is, or may become, pregnant to minimize her fluoride intake from all sources 
(including tea) in order to manage the risk of reduced cognitive ability in the child. 

2. request the Governor to make regulations requiring a water supply authority, on each 
water supply invoice it issues, prominently to print the average concentration and the 
maximum concentration of fluoride contained in the water to which the invoice relates. 

We therefore ask the Legislative Council to recommend the above actions to the Minister of 
Health in light of recent, published research, Bashash et al September 2017 (Environmental Health 
Perspectives 2017 Sep; 125(9): 097017) and Green et al August 2019 (JAMA Pediatrics 2019;173(10):940-948), 
giving evidence of neurotoxic damage to a human foetus, via the mother’s ingestion of fluoride 
during pregnancy.  
And your petitioners as in duty bound, will ever pray. 
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Please return this Petition to FFWA Inc., PO Box 8009 Subiaco East, WA 6008. This petition 
must not be altered or otherwise marked up or amended. Only original signatures are permitted. 
Photocopied or faxed signatures are not accepted. 

Note. Please do not use the back of this form or any other paper for signatures. 


